
Good afternoon City Heights,

We've recently received notice that our meeting space is no longer available to us this evening (and 

throughout the rest of spring).

We must cancel tonight's meeting as we look for another space to accommodate us (likely next 

Monday, 4/8).

Apologies for any inconvenience and we really hope to see you all at our re-scheduled CHAPC 

meeting.

Many thanks,

Marcellus T. Anderson

Chair, CHAPC.


